September Newsletter

Welcome back to all students, new and old. We have had a fantastic start to the new school year with students attending and engaging their lessons and a wide range of activities.

The highlight for me so far was our Wonderwall assembly when students delivered short presentations about which charities they would like the school to support this year. All students then voted and the 3 selected were...







Money raised at our school fairs and other events will be distributed between the charities.

Thank you for your help in ensuring students come to school in full school uniform and bring PE kit when required. If you have any questions about what is required please contact your child's form tutor.

Macmillan Coffee Mornings



10.00 - 11.30

Wednesday 25th September 2019

Learning Opportunities Ringwould

Please come along to one or both and help us raise money for this important charity.

10.00 - 11.00

Friday 27th September 2019

Learning Opportunities Womenswold